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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Julie Brown  

Address 
30 Jonquil Place 
Indian Head, MD 20640 

Phone 

Email 
julesbrown1965@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
The face covering mandate needs to be lifted permantly. It goes against anyone's freedom of choice first and foremost. And I have 
COPD and already have trouble breathing and having to spend any time in an enclosed area is not only difficult but dangerous, this 
effects people who suffer from asthma as well. And the mandates for schools is one of the worst. Kids are more likely to get sick 
wearing face covering all day, with sweat and saliva being a breeding ground for bacteria then they are from not wearing them and 
their chances of catching COVID. Read the data and science to back it up. Not to mention the huge educational deficit they suffer 
because of them. Part of learning is seeing facial expression and these children have already lost enough of their education from 
missing an entire year of school due to the shutdown that they will never make up and will effect them forever, mentally and 
emotionally. Enough is enough. 
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Charles County, MD  
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